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January 7th, 1924.

Dr. Livingston Farrand, 
President, Cornell University, 
Ithaca, Hew York.

1

^ear Dr. Farrand:-

- must thank you very much for your 
letter oi the 3rd instant concerning Mr. W.L.G. 
Williams and for the trouble which 
give me all the information asked for. 
very pleased to have any further advice 
can give me.

m you are taking to 
I shall be 
which you

Most cordially reciprocating your
good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.
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